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10 October, 2024 
      
The Manager,        Deputy General Manager, 
Listing Department,    Corporate Relationship Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited,  BSE Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,   Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Plot No. C-1/ G Block,    Dalal Street Fort, 
Bandra- Kurla Complex,    Mumbai – 400 001 
Bandra (East) Mumbai – 400 051  
 
Scrip Code: ACCELYA     Scrip Code: 532268    
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Sub: Revised submission of the Administrative warning letter dated 8th October, 2024 received from 
SEBI regarding non-compliance with SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 (“LODR Regulations”) 
 
We refer to the intimation sent earlier today regarding receipt of the abovementioned letter.We are 
hereby resubmitting the intimation.  
 
The Company has received an Administrative warning letter no. SEBI/HO/CFD/SEC-
1/OW/P/2024/31688/1 dated 8th October, 2024 received from The Securities and Exchange Board of 
India (“SEBI”). A copy of the SEBI warning letter is attached. The details of the letter are given below: 
 
Particulars Details 
Name of the authority Securities and Exchange Board of India Corporation 

Finance Department Division of Supervision, 
Enforcement and Complaints – 1 

Nature and details of the action(s) taken Administrative warning for significant delay in 
updation to the Policy for Determination of 
Materiality of the Company 

Date of receipt of direction or order 8 October 2024 
Details of the violation(s)/contravention(s) 
committed or alleged to be committed  

Significant delay in updation to the Policy for 
Determination of Materiality of the Company 

Impact on financial, operation or other activities of 
the listed entity, quantifiable in monetary terms to 
the extent possible  
 

No impact 



 

 
 
 
 
The said letter will be placed before the forthcoming meeting of Board of Directors of the Company. 
 
We request you to take the above on records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Accelya Solutions India Limited 
 
 
 
Ninad Umranikar 
Company Secretary 
Membership No ACS 14201 
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